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Attention All Providers:   

Uncashed Checks Removed from Remittance Advices  
When the new Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) was implemented on February 1, 2019, 
some providers began receiving remittance advices that reflected uncashed checks from 2013.  Effective with 
remittance advices dated July 19, 2019, remittance advices will no longer display the uncashed checks. 

 


